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Ashley Action! 
Ashley Action!  

                                             Ashley Awards 
                Credit Winners                            Students of the Week 
7LA No Credit Winner         L.Roberts 

7SA I.Todd           L.Walton 
8MS M.Ward          No Student Of The Week 

8JO L.McBirnie                      J.Aspinall 
8RF C.Burrows          C.Burrows 

9AK  R.Hughes          No Student Of The Week 
9KD C.Ireland/C.Boow         R.Connolly 

10L H.Williams                      O.Craig 
10GG K.Russell/L.Burke/A.Ireland        No Student Of The Week  
11LQ D.Southern          L.Graham 

Class  
Of the 
Week 

9KD 

 
 

Skills Challenge – Listening 

Think of someone in your family who has a talent that you admire. It could be they are great at baking delicious cakes, or 
they seem to have green fingers and their plants always grow really well.  They may know many card tricks or they have fun 

ideas of things do on rainy days.  Ask them to help you learn something they know - to share their talent with you.  Listen 
carefully as they explain and ask questions to help you understand more. 

 

 

Ashley Action! 
Welcome back We do hope you have had a restful and enjoyable half term. We are looking forward to 
another exciting half term ahead. Congratulations to Oscar in Year 13 who has secured himself part 
time work at ‘Domino’s’ in Runcorn. Well done Oscar we are very proud of you! 
Skills Builder Champion’s Last terms winners are Connor for ‘Staying Positive’, Riley for ‘Aiming High’ 

and Indigo for ‘Speaking’. Skills Builder shows students how to build essential skills at every stage of life. 
Well done to you all! 

Year 7 students have been based at KIND in Liverpool taking part in fun activities  such as baking cakes, 
environmental studies, teambuilding tasks, current affairs, mindfulness and basketball. 

6th Form Work Placements Over the next few weeks students are taking part in work placement visits 
at Widnes Library, Knitwire, Quality Save and Halton Housing Trust. Students who visi ted Widnes 

Library helped to make up book bags, which will be distributed to local schools. 

 

 


